
Wildwood is available for winter charter!  We are excited about keeping Wildwood (sistership to Wild 

Goose II) in the water this winter.  Operations will be a little different if you’ve been out with us before, 

here’s a couple key differences.   

• There are many beautiful days to be had out on the water during the winter months, but there’s 

also a lot of storm days.  We always monitor the weather closely and will only go out on days 

that we feel the weather is in our favor. 

• We do have a heater system on the boat, but still dress warm.  We also have a handful of 

blankets on board. 

• The head (restroom) will not be available for use during the winter months.  The boat system 

has been winterized to prevent freezing and the pumpout stations on the lake have also been 

winterized. 

• There will still be soft drinks, sparkling waters and water on the boat.  You’re welcome to add to 

that however you’d like. 

• Winter charter bookings cannot be booked online, phone or email only, due to the sensitivity to 

weather.  

• Feel free to email, text or call with any questions. 


